BLACKPOOL CRICKET CLUB
Executive Committee
Tuesday 30th November 2021
Minutes

Present: Messer’s Dave Cresswell, Joe Boniface, Pete Campbell, Michael Hartley, Simon Wrigley, and Jez Walsh

1.Apologies: Martin Lamb, Stuart Ashworth, Michelle Chubb, Sharon Bonell, Steve Boyne, Tom Myerscough and Tony Westhead

2.EOT Visit

The Chairman has met with Mark Chilton, Glen Chapple and Matt from EOT regarding staging Lancashire games next year. Lancashire are looking for us to host a game in June and in August, they had a walk round the ground and facilities, and the Chairman shared The Club’s future plans for the extension and changing rooms.  The Chairman was invited to complete and submit a bid document and present a case at EOT on Monday 13th December.

3. Groundsman

A meeting had been arranged for Thursday 2nd December with an applicant to discuss terms and conditions for the role of Groundsman.

4.Mossom Lane

Following on from the vandalism caused at Mossom Lane at the end of the season, the Chairman and Richard Gleeson have tidied it up, removed rubbish and we are now looking for volunteers to undertake repairs.  It may well be we have to employ and electrician, plumber and plasterer for any larger/technical jobs.  Mick Campbell has agreed to undertake joinery works for free.  Before any internal work can take place we will need to block up the building.


5. AGM

Regarding the list of question that we had received and had previously been miniated, The Chairman and Secretary have arranged to meet with a representative of the group on Tuesday 7th December.
The Accountant has informed the Club that the accounts cannot be ready at the earliest until the end of January.  Until we get the accounts, we cannot agree a date for the AGM.

6.Amazon Prime

The Club has subscribed to the latest offer to show Premier League games over the Christmas period.

7.New Year’s Eve

The Committee agreed following a discussion to make New Year’s Eve ticket only.  Tickets would be priced at £5.00.  Opening and closing will be displayed in the Clubhouse.

8.Entertainment

Sharon Bonell has contacted the Chairman and agreed to take responsibility with Julie Crossley of arranging entertainment within the Clubhouse.
9.Bars

Pete Campbell reported back some analysis on gross profits on various bar products.  It was agreed to increase certain items at a date to be arranged.  It was agreed to employ a new stock taker to carry out bi-monthly stock checks to commence in the New Year.  
We have recently lost various members of staff and will be looking to recruit staff in the New Year.

10. Memberships

A discussion was held regarding the membership card and prices.  The prices would need to be agreed at the AGM.  It was proposed to have a totally different style of card, the Chairman will speak to Lester.

Meeting closed

Date of next meeting TBC


